August 17, 2001

Mr. Jeff Gibson

Gibson and Associates, Inc.

PO Box 800579

Balch Springs, TX  75180-0579

RE:
Post Properties Addison Circle Phase IIB

Dear Sir:

It has been discovered that the curb on the east side of Artist Way just north of Morris Rd. has buckled.   This section of curb must be replaced under the one-year maintenance agreement. There is also a section of Artist Way north of Goodman in which the street dummy joints have not been sealed.

 Please contact me when you can fit this into your schedule, so that we can coordinate inspections and traffic control.  My office number is 972-450-2847.  

Respectfully,

David E. Wilde, 

Public Works Inspector, Town of Addison

Cc:
Michael Murphy, P.E., Director of Public Works


Steven Chutchian, P.E., Assistant City Engineer


Robin Jones, Street Superintendent


Cindy Harris, Post Properties

